
From: Director, Special Projects Division (SUP 023) 
Naval Supply Systems Command 

To; Deputy Director for Science and technology, 
Oentral Intelligence Agency, Washington, D.C. 20505 

1. It .. is requested that the Naval Supply Systems Command 
(SUP 023) be furnished one copy of a final report entitled, 
"Perceptual Augmentation Techniques," Part Two, research 
report. This report was prepared by Stanford Research 
Institute (SRI Project 3183) for your agency_ This report 
will be closely held and utilized by a small group in an 
attempt to evaluate capabilities of SRI. Mr. Paul R.Freund 
will be in charge of the evaluation and the report should be 
mailed to his attention. 
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